
March 24, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
Many thanks to our very talented resident musicians, Steve Ruzansky on the violin and mandolin, Louise Dagit 
on the flute and Pete Hubbard on the guitar, who kept the St. Patrick’s Day party going with their renditions of 
When Irish Eyes Are Smiling, Tora Lora Lora, Whiskey in the Jar and many more Irish tunes.  Fox Den was the 
perfect venue for several parties throughout the day.  While residents sang along, March Madness was on TV 
as well!  There was something for everyone. Many thanks to all of our staff who made the day so special and 
so much fun with delicious food, drinks, decorations and back up singing! 
 
Housekeeping Schedule 
On Tuesday, March 28th there will be no housekeeping services provided between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 
12:00 noon.  A majority of our EVS staff who provide cleaning services for your residence will be attending an 
in-service training at that time.  If those hours on March 28th are your regular cleaning times and you need 
clean linens on that date, please call Housekeeping services.  
 
Lenten Services 

• Wednesday, April 5th  at 10:30 a.m. -- Catholic Mass with Father Ricci in the auditorium  
• Thursday, April 6th,  at 2:00 p.m. in the Fox Den -- Lenten Service of Scripture and Song  
• Sunday, April 9th,  at 2:00 p.m. in the Fox Den -- Easter Worship Service with Communion  

 
Easter Brunch 
On Easter Sunday, April 9th, we will serve Brunch in our Auditorium.  Seating times are 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 
p.m. Brunch will conclude at 1:30 pm. Reservations are required, and we will begin accepting reservations on 
Friday March 24th. Reservations can be made for IL residents by going to your full-count module on 
Touchtown. Instructions are included under the Dining Services module. Care Center residents and families 
can make reservations by calling Dining at 610-359-4433.  
Guidelines for Reservations 

• Reservations for specific tables will not be accepted.  
• One reservation per residence up to 4 guests per residence.  
• Maximum party size is 6 which includes residents and guest.  
• Parties larger than 6 people will not be honored at this time.  
• Resident’s account will be charged 22 points.   
• The resident’s account will be charged $25 for each adult guest, $15 for each child 10yrs-12yrs,  

and $10 for each child under the age of 10. No points can be used for guests.  Guests may use their 
credit card to pay for their meal. 

Pickup will be available for Easter Brunch starting at 11:00am-12:00pm in Hearthside. Residents must be 
available during pick up.  Delivery will be available for residents who are on our delivery list.  A $5 delivery 
charge will be attached.  
 
COVID-19 
Two Residential residents and 2 Care Center Residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  There are no 
staff who tested positive at this time. 
  
Best regards, 
Maureen 


